Summary of Matters Arising from the Partnership Board Meeting held on 14 November 2013
	Item


	
	By
	On Forward Agenda
	Completed/ Comment

	8.
b)
	QUALITY ASSURANCE

Summary Hospital-Level Mortality Indicator Update (SHMI)
The Board requested that in future the SHMI data should be broken down into the 3 different hospital sites.

It was raised that the NLaG Board receive a regular report from the Medical Director which details the updated position and the information is provided in a site-specific manner.  It was agreed that this report will form a regular attachment to the SHMI update provided to this Board.

	P Kirton-Watson

P Kirton-Watson
	
	Completed

(contained within NLaG Report)

Completed

	9.
	NORTHERN LINCOLNSHIRE HEALTHY LIVES – HEALTHY FUTURES UPDATE
The proposed changes to the evaluation criteria were noted and members of the Board were invited to forward any comments or feedback they might have to Cathy Kennedy within the next 2 weeks so that they could be considered whilst the evaluation criteria changes are still in the proposal phase.


	All
	
	No comments received

	12.
	DISCUSSION TOPIC:  FEEDBACK FROM STRATEGIC NURSE VISIT TO NORTHERN LINCOLNSHIRE  AND GOOLE HOSPITALS NHS TRUST

It was suggested that a similar type of review visit would be useful for medical staff and Dr Rakesh Pathak offered to take this forward


	R Pathak
	
	Dr Pathak is liaising with Paul Kirton-Watson and Andy Ombler to take this forward

	13.
a)


	UPDATES
Community Forum Update
It was noted that at a previous meeting the Community Forum had raised some concerns over the need for the CCG to improve on its current media and communications arrangements.  Steps to address this are outlined on the matters arising sheet that accompanies the board papers for this meeting and will be fed back to the Forum at their next meeting.


	P Bond
	
	Completed

	15.
	QUESTIONS FROM THE PUBLIC
A query was raised over what impact the relocation of the hyperacute stroke service was having on the capacity of the newly constituted services at Lincoln and Hull and it was queried how many of the 23 admissions referred to in Item 5 had come from outside Northern Lincolnshire.  It was agreed that Dr Melton would discuss this question further outside the meeting.
ACCORD has recently sent a letter out to its members outlining the new role of ACCORD ambassador but the member of the public who raised the query about ACCORD stated that they have not received this letter.  Cathy Kennedy was asked to discuss this further with Chris Bromley

	P Melton

C Kennedy
	
	Completed

A letter of clarification has been sent to the member of the public who raised the query
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